From: Fields, Michelle T. [mailto:Michelle.Fields@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2018 1:41 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Jennifer Mayoski
Subject: ILEASE Conference

Hi Steve,

The Superintendent, in his official capacity, attended the Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System (ILEAS) 15th Annual Conference in Springfield from 04 March thru 06 March 2018 where his lodging expenses were covered by ILEAS.  

Thanks in advance.

Michelle

P.O. Michelle T. Fields

Administrative Assistant

Office of the Superintendent

